
CONGRATULATIONS!

In recognition of his exemplary 
contributions to healthcare in our 
community, nationally and globally, Dr. 
Brian Cameron will be recognized at 
the Medical Staff Association’s Annual 
Awards in June. 

Dr. Cameron played a pivotal role 
in the establishment of a surgery 
postgraduate training program in 
Guyana in 2006, the Institute for Health 
Sciences Education and an annual 
Guyana Medical Scientific Conference 
that now attracts more than 400 
physicians worldwide. 

He continues to work with his Guyanese 
colleagues providing mentorship and 
partnership in surgery education, 
research and patient care.

Congrats, Dr. Cameron!

Dr. Brian Cameron
Recipient of the MSA Humanitarian Award for Community & Global Service


